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WGU and Red Cross Partner to 
Boost Student Volunteerism, 
Access to Affordable Education for 
Employees and Volunteers 
News Brief - 5/14/15 
Online, competency-based university to offer discounted tuition, 
scholarships to American Red Cross volunteers and employees 

WASHINGTON DC-The American Red Cross has entered into an 
agreement with Western Governors University (WGU), making the 
online, competency-based university a national education partner. The 

partnership allows WGU nursing students to fulfill clinical 
requirements with volunteer work through local Red Cross chapters. It 
also expands Red Cross employees' and volunteers' access to high­
quality, affordable bachelor's and master's degree programs. 

As part of the agreement, WGU will encourage its students, alumni, 
faculty, and staff to participate in activities across all Red Cross lines 

of service, including Blood Services, Disaster Cycle Services, Service 
to the Armed Forces, Preparedness, Health and Safety Services and 
International Services. 

In addition, WGU will offer Red Cross employees and volunteers a 5 
percent tuition discount (for up to two years) off WGU's affordable, 
flat-rate tuition of about $6,000 per year for most programs. The 
discount is available to those looking to pursue a bachelor's or 

master's degree in any of WGU's more than 50 programs in business, 
IT, teacher education, and healthcare. Red Cross staff and volunteers 
will also be eligible for the WGU Healthcare Partners Scholarship 

Program, which offers up to $2,500 for new students. Employees and 
volunteers must meet application requirements. 

"I'm delighted to welcome members of the WGU community to serve 
as Red Cross volunteers," said Linda MacIntyre, chief nurse for the 

American Red Cross. "The agreement between WGU and the Red 
Cross is a great way to leverage our mutual goals and the great work 
of our organizations to better serve our communities." 

"This partnership will provide meaningful learning opportunities for our 
nursing students and more access to quality higher education to the 
many great volunteers and staff of the Red Cross nationwide," said Dr. 

Jan Jones-Schenk, chief nursing officer at WGU. 

For more information about WGU and the partnership, visit 
www.wgu.edu/redcross . 

About the American Red Cross 

The American Red Cross is a volunteer-led humanitarian organization 
dedicated to helping people in need throughout the United States and, 
in association with other Red Cross networks, throughout the world. 
Through its mission, the Red Cross prevents and alleviates human 
suffering in the face of emergencies by mobilizing the power of 
volunteers and the generosity of donors. 

The American Red Cross shelters, feeds and provides emotional 

support to victims of disasters; supplies about 40 percent of the 
nation's blood; teaches skills that save lives; provides international 
humanitarian aid; and supports military members and their families. 
The Red Cross is a not-for-profit organization that depends on 

volunteers and the generosity of the American public to perform its 
mission. For more information, please visit redcross.org or follow 
@RedCross on Twitter. 
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